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Anne Cook

From: Shields, Connor B. <CBShields@trccompanies.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 4:02 PM
Subject: OR-MEP DEI Coalition - Seeking New Members

Hello, 
 
The OHCS Oregon MulƟfamily Energy Program (OR-MEP) launched a DEI CoaliƟon in May 2022 to improve equity and 
access to the program. The DEI CoaliƟon is seeking representaƟves of the following stakeholder groups to parƟcipate.  

 Member of an Oregon Tribe 
 Rural resident 
 Affordable housing resident (current or past) 
 Public or community health specialist  
 Workforce development specialist 

These posiƟons will be paid $100/hour and the Ɵme commitment is esƟmated to be 3.5-10 hours a month for a 
minimum 1-year term. The DEI CoaliƟon is empowered to modify the program with a focus on supporƟng customers of 
color, those who prefer a language other than English, customers living in rural communiƟes, and those navigaƟng low 
incomes.  
Learn more about this opportunity and apply at: hƩps://oregonmulƟfamilyenergy.com/dei/  
 
Please share this opportunity with anyone you know who may be interested.  
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Connor Shields 
Outreach Specialist  
971.254.1725 
cbshields@trccompanies.com 
 

 
Multifamily Energy Program 
Brought to you by Oregon Housing and Community Services 
www.oregonmultifamilyenergy.com 
Join the mailing list!  
 
TRC implements the Multifamily Energy Program on behalf of Oregon Housing and Community Services 
 


